
Crime – Results of Non-Invasive Knife Searches by Police 

Mr VERMEY question to MINISTER for POLICE, FIRE and EMERGENCY 
MANAGEMENT 

My question is on behalf of constituent concerns raised with me in my electorate of Clark. 
Anti-social behaviour and retail crime in Glenorchy continues to be a concern to many in 
the local area. Minister, as you know, the Tasmanian government has been trialling non-
invasive searches with handheld wands. The trial allows Tasmania Police to conduct 
non-invasive searches for knives and other weapons in key areas such as retail and night 
precincts and on public transport. Can you provide an update on the results of this trial, 
specifically in the Clark electorate? 
 


